
Men’s Group Makes a Return 
 

The Officers of the Shepherd Park Plaza Civic Club are excited to announce that the Mens Group 

Committee Chairman vacancy has been filled! Please join us in welcoming Chris Wooldridge (1030 

Cheshire) to the group!  

 

Chris has lived in SPP since June of 2007. Chris and his wife Sally have three children; Lucas (9, Oak 

Forest Elementary), Julie (9, Oak Forest Elementary) and Dominic (14, Lamar High School). Chris and 

his family are proud parishioners of St. Rose of Lima and supports of youth programs at Timbergrove 

Sports Association, The Foster Family YMCA and Houston Youth Lacrosse. They enjoy entertaining 

and anything that has to do with their kids and their dog, Mikey.  

 

Chris will be working closely with Check Blesener, our former Mens Group Committee Chairman to 

learn the ropes. Chris can be reached directly at 832-623-4268 or at chris@chris-properties.com.  

Chris has expressed excitement about continuing the traditions that Chuck established and looking 

for opportunities to include the men of the many new families that have moved into our neighborhood 

in recent years.  

 

Please make room in your schedule to attend an informal meeting at Chris’ house on Saturday, January 

6th from 4:00 p.m. -6:00 p.m. at 1030 Cheshire Lane (corner of Park Plaza & Cheshire-white, 2-story, 

ivy on the sides). Light refreshments will be provided. Please RSVP by January 1st, 2018, at 832-623-

4268 or at chris@chris-properties.com.  

 

 

 


